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   “At St Catherine’s Church of England School, we strive to educate our 

children to realise their aspirations and to contribute positively to society 

guided by our Christian principles.” 

Confirmed Diary Dates: 

Summer Half Term holiday: Monday 25th May to Monday 1st June 

Summer 2nd Half Term: Tuesday 2nd June – Wednesday 22nd July 

Summer Holidays:  23rd July – 6th September 

 

Welcome to our special edition of the St Catherine’s school newsletter! 

 In this sudden and unprecedented situation that schools have found themselves in, we have 

all had to learn a totally new way to teach, learn and be connected to one another! Here at 

St Catherine’s our priority has been to maintain meaningful, stimulating home learning 

while supporting our children and families as best we can and remaining as a constant, 

caring presence for you all. We are extremely proud of the amazing way that our children 

and families have responded to the challenge of home learning – you are all doing an 

AWESOME job! As teachers we have had the privilege of seeing the wonderful work in every 

class and we thought that you would all appreciate the chance to have just a little taste of 

the fabulous work going on across the school. School may be different, but school is still 

happening! Hope you enjoy your journey through the school! 
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Year three have found so many creative 

ways to approach all their learning and 

have produced some amazing work, as 

this gallery confirms! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Four have really risen to the 

challenge of home learning and have 

approached all subjects with 

enthusiasm and creativity! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Five 

have made 

all their 

teachers 

so proud 

with their 

dedication to 

learning 

every day 

and the 

quality of 

the work 

they have 

produced. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In their response to home 

learning, Year Six have confirmed 

what we already knew – they are 

totally amazing! Fantastic work 

everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At this challenging time, we are especially thankful for all your continued help and 

support that enables us to continue to work together to achieve the very best we 

all can for all our children. Stay safe and well everyone. 

Ms Pippa Warner – Head of School 

Hopefully you can now see why we are so proud of all the wonderful children in 

our school and the huge effort they and their families have made to continue to 

access and enjoy education through this difficult time. This is why we come to 

school every day and what makes all our efforts so totally worthwhile. From all of 

us here at St Catherine’s we would like to say a great big…. 

Thank you! 
As we would if still at school, I would like to leave you with a well-known prayer, 

often said and shared in difficult times, that reminds us all how important it is to 

try to find and keep hold of some peace when things are very challenging. 

  


